
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

22nd February 2022 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Next Thursday (3rd March) is World Book Day. At Red Hill Field, we don’t need a 

special day to celebrate books and reading because we know how important it is 

to read all of the time, however, we also like to seize every opportunity to 

encourage children to read even more.  

 

So to celebrate this event, and promote reading within the school, we would like to 

invite all children to enter our ‘Book in a Box’ competition. The idea is to create a 

scene from your favourite story inside a box such a shoe box or cereal box. These 

should be brought into school on Thursday 3rd March and will help to generate 

discussions about the stories amongst the children. 

We will select a winning box from each department and the creator will be taking 

away a fantastic prize! 

Here’s some pictures to give you some inspiration and ideas! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We hope you will be able to join us in our celebration of books and reading, and we 

look forward to seeing your creations next week! 

Yours faithfully 
 

 

 

Amy Combey 

Reading Curriculum Leader 


